Mansfield High School Boosters are excited to bring you an opportunity to leave a lasting legacy at Alumni Field by donating a commemorative brick! Deadline for 1st round is December 31st, 2022.

## **Extended to February 1 2023!!**

## Mansfield's Leave a Legacy Walkway

An engraved brick is a wonderful way to support the MHS Athletics Program and leave your legacy for generations to come. Your 4 x 8 or 8 x 8 custom brick(s) will be laser engraved with your personalized sentiment or names. Convey your appreciation, support, a special date, your family, or honor a team or organization...the possibilities are endless.

Space is limited order now at www.athletics.mansfieldschools.com/boosters

